
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 25th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Over the last few weeks, we have been working to ensure that we continue to 
provide access to education for all children during these unprecedented 
times.  As you know, we used the ESchools platform to complete home 
learning during lockdown, which proved to be very successful.  We are going 
to continue to use this platform should your child be at home self-isolating or 
there is a situation where we need to send a bubble group home.    
 
From Monday 28th September, Elearning will be uploaded to your child’s 
class homepage, which will explain the learning for the week, including: 
English (Reading, Writing, Phonics, Spelling and Grammar), Maths, as well 
as Theme learning tasks.  To ensure that all children are accessing the same 
learning and curriculum expectations, the Elearning will mirror the learning 
happening in school.  Each teacher, will provide links and resources to 
support your child with their learning at home.  They will also be available, via 
messages, should your child need further support whilst working at home.  At 
the end of each week, your child’s learning should be shared with their class 
teacher via messages.   
 
Over the coming days, your child’s teacher will ensure that they have an 
opportunity to revisit the platform and remind them how to navigate it.  If your 
child doesn’t have their ESchools password, their class teacher can provide 
these details in school.  For children who are new to the school, a letter will 
be sent to you shortly to explain how to access the ESchools Platform.   
 
We hope that you will continue to support us with your child’s learning as we 
continue through these unusual circumstances.   
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Catherwood 
Assistant Head of School  
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